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Known Calendar Events . . . 
If you have anything you would like to be included in any future 

calendar or newsletter, pleased send it to Rick Swalm before the end of 
the month prior to the month you want it published. 

 
Apr 1st, Divan & Holding Company Monthly Meetings @ 6:00 p.m., DE Room, 

Apr 1st, Ladies’ Monthly Meeting @ 6:30 p.m., Uniform Units Room, 
Apr. 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd, & 30th Weekly Cash BINGO @ 6:55 p.m., Main Hall, 

Apr. 4th, VeNURable Shiners @ 6:00 p.m., Unit Room, 
Apr. 6th, Mini-Chopper 20th Anniversary @ 6:00 p.m., Main Hall, 

Apr. 10th-12th, Houghton Carnival @ 6:00 p.m., Parking Lot, 
Apr. 11th- 14th, MASA @ 6:00 p.m., Atlantic City, NJ, 

Apr. 13th & Apr.20th, Houghton Carnival @ 3:00 p.m., Parking Lot, 
Apr. 14th, Houghton Carnival @ 1:00 p.m., Parking Lot, 

Apr. 17th-19th, Houghton Carnival @ 6:00 p.m., Parking Lot, 
Apr. 22nd, LOH @ 7:30 p.m., Smyrna Diner, 

Apr. 28th, Clowns @ 4:30 p.m., Clown Room, 
Apr. 24th, Uniform Units Meeting @ 7:00 p.m., Uniform Units Room, 

Apr. 27th, Ladies Craft and Pot Luck @ 10:00 a.m., Delaware Room. 
 
✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈ 

 
BINGO EVERY TUESDAY EVENING 

Bingo continues to engage our community with excellent 
attendance.  Ruben has it running on all cylinders and 
community support is as high as ever.  Play begins with 
our early bird special starting at 6:55 pm and we typically 
finish with our blue strip special around 9:30 pm.  Our  
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ladies provide refreshments for our Bingo Players and raise money for their projects. 
Talk it up with your friends and come on out for an evening of Fun and the possibility of 
winning some extra spending money to help you get ready for summer.  Help support our 
weekly Bingo games and help turn around our financial situation and putting us back in the 
black. Come on out and join in the fun.  If you can help by working the games, make sure to 
call Ruben Kelly and let him know. 
 



 
 
 

Potentate’s Message 
 

It was a great month of March for Nur Shrine. 
 The Grand Lodge held the annual Brotherhood Night Event on 
the 15th and it was superb. The fellowship and camaraderie was 
well above par and thanks goes out to the Nur Shrine Legion of 
Honor for their presenting of the colors. As always the Legion of 
Honor represented Nur in a truly professional manner. 

 The Saint Patrick’s Day Parade in Dover had an excellent showing 
of our Units and Clubs. I want to thank Illustrious Sir Paul Steele for 

providing a lead car for Past Potentates and the Colonel of 
                                             Units, Chuck Mass to parade in. We had the Mini-Choppers, the Clowns, 
the Mini-Corvettes, the Pirates, and the Red Wagons in attendance and the parade viewers were 
excited and yelling as to how much they appreciated the entertainment. 

   The Comedy Show that was held on the 22nd was absolutely off the hook. Noble Jack 
Foreaker as the main show and the opening act of Mr. Jaeger was fantastic. The funds raised 
benefited the Shriners Burn Center and it demonstrated what being a Shriner is all about, 
assisting the Children. I want to personally thank the Clown Unit, Noble Foreaker, Mr. Jaeger, and 
those in attendance. Noble Jeff Lank did an outstanding job as Master of Ceremonies and 
coordinating the event. 

 The Oasis held on March 29th was also well attended and fun for everyone. We had the 
first Pigwood Derby and it was well received. Congratulations to Heike Button as the recipient of 
the first Running of the Pigs award. As planned, no Ham Strings were pulled. I thank everyone 
who attended and the volunteer Bartenders Peggy and Bart, for performing an outstanding job. 

 Congratulations goes out to Peggy Gregg on the birth of her grandson, Cameron, on 
Thursday March 28th. I had the opportunity to see pictures of the Peggy and Cameron and he is a 
handsome little guy and a head full of hair. 

 April 6th will be the Mini-Choppers 20th Anniversary event and it is one that you will not 
want to miss. It begins at 6PM and will be honoring the four founding members of the unit. 
Tickets are still available on the Nurshrine.org website. 

  Beginning April 10th is the annual Houghton Carnival to be held in the Nur Parking Lot. 
Volunteers are needed to assist in parking of the guests vehicles so if you are able to assist please 
contact Jeff Lank or you can sign up for the event at Nurcarnival.com. There are still plenty of 
times available and no volunteer will be turned away. This is one of the largest fund raising 
events for Nur and any assistance will be greatly appreciated. 
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Spring MASA will be held in Atlantic City from April 11th until April 14th. It is planned to be 
an extraordinary event. Information and registration is available at 
https://masashriners.com/spring2024/  

 April 27th will be the First Ladies Craft and Pot Luck event held in the Delaware Room from 
10 AM until 3PM. First Lady Sandy will be instructing how to create a clothesline bowl. If you are 
interested please RSVP Sandy at 443-502-2892 or email at americangirlquilting@gmail.com.  

 As always, your Bingo event is in need of volunteers to assist not only on Tuesday nights 
but also to assist in the preparation of the materials needed to accomplish its happening. 

 Have a great month, be well, and I hope to see everyone soon. 
 
Yours in the Faith, 
Ruben   
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https://www.simpletix.com/e/buccaneer-ball-fundraiser-tickets-166128 

https://masashriners.com/spring2024/
mailto:americangirlquilting@gmail.com
https://www.simpletix.com/e/buccaneer-ball-fundraiser-tickets-166128
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Thank you to ALL who paraded. 



 
 
 



  



 



 

Click on Picture to Play Video 

Monthly Dose of Mad Magazine 


